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               Topaz News 

It was lovely to catch up at parents evening and journal share. I am super proud of their 

achievements 

  

                       Dragon Hunt 

                        Monday 1.4.2019 

                     At 2pm 

    Dragon eye biscuits and drinks available for donations 

   

Please try to make it to our end of project outcome on Monday. All of the dragons made by 

the children will be hidden around the school inside and out. The children have been busy 

preparing posters and will be helping to make the refreshments so that we can enjoy some fun 

time together. We will start at 2pm and end at 3.25 so that you can get signed out and meet us 

in the playground at the end of the day. 

Just in case you are confused, our original plan detailed a den building session linked to homes 

but the children have been so inspired by their castle visit that I have tweaked the plan to 

accommodate their interest. 

Our project next term will start with another visit to Redwood on 25.4.2019. This will be our 

project WOW day. The children will experience these throughout the school as they are an 

integral part of the school curriculum.  While we are there, we will be looking for small 

creatures. More details of the project will be available at the start of next term. 

Maths 

Although we have explored addition and subtraction in mental maths without the children 

realising, we have now looked at the recording of both. I will prepare an information sheet 

about the methods we talk about so that you can help at home. 

We will continue to build fluency skills. I am sharing this link which other parents are finding 

helps with number bonds, doubles, missing numbers and halves. If they can become quick with 

these to 10, it would really help them in future maths through the school. 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button 

Regards,                         Sally Windmill 


